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TOPIC: WHEEL DRIVE BELTS

MODELS
AFFECTED: BD 36” & 48” WALK-BEHIND

serial no. 101-196 & 101-390 (respectively)

Reports from the field indicate a problem with the wheel drive belts coming off. After researching
these problems, Ferris Industries has found some areas of concern.

1. Pulley Alignment
2. Clutch arm flexing.

To rectify this problem, a BD Clutch Arm Update Kit (43563) is available through the Parts
Department. This kit includes all the necessary hardware and instructions to perform this update.

Two (2) hour labor will be paid. Both idler pulleys must be returned with warranty claim.
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